JJP Site Based Meeting Minutes
November 2, 2020

Attendees:
Greg Scesney
Kara Kaplan
Julie Raiti

Jana Kron
Sarah Bogaty
Maggie Coakley

The dates of the site based meetings are November 2, December 21, February 8, and
April. They are subject to change.

e The vestibule project is still ongoing. The doors have been taken out and it is
being made into a man trap. It should hopefully be finished by the end of
November.

e We hired 2 new greeters. Diane Barber- morning greeter; Juliet Smith-
afternoon greeter. They will sit in the booth behind the window.

e The new awnings have been great. Especially by the carpool lane.

e There are new card swipes in the building in the 2 entrances where the staff
enters. They will be up and running soon.

e The resident artist, Leslie Sattler, did the RISE letters in the cafeteria.

e Pickup Patrol is up and running. Dismissal is running very smoothly. JJP was
the first school to use it and now Mrs. Clampitt is teaching the other schools
about it. Thank you Mrs. Clampitt!!

e Julie Raiti is our new computer aide. She has been very helpful with
technology issues throughout the building.

e The screener survey will be changing based on new guidance from NY State
and the DOH. It will add a layer to a question- if you've been tested and are
awaiting results what are you supposed to do?

e The kids are wearing their masks and socially distancing themselves.
Teachers are frequently reminding kids to wash hands.

The next meeting is December 21st. If anyone has anything they want to add to the
agenda, email Mr. Scesney.



